
May 8, 2020: District Email 

 

Please find a few updates for this week: 

Follow-up of Coffee with Dr. K - Q&A 

The "Coffee with Dr. K" event looked a bit different on May 5, with social distancing 

challenging us to come up with a virtual format for the quarterly check-in. Thank you to 

those who watched the livestream and submitted questions. For those of you who are 

interested in reading the questions that were addressed, please find answers in ​this 

document​.  

SmartSchoolK12 chosen to replace FeePay 

The White Bear Lake Area School District is moving to SmartSchoolK12 to replace FeePay for 

online payments. As of June 1st, online payments will be processed through SmartSchoolK12 

including meals, field trips, middle school & high School athletics registration, and student 

activity passes. Find complete information ​here​. 

Accessing Buildings 

District school buildings continue to have consistent office days and hours of Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 1-4 p.m. Buildings will be locked, so families should continue to reach out to 

building principals to arrange for at-school pick-up of materials during this window of time. 

Staff will be checking and responding to their emails and voicemails. 

 

Our middle school, high school and Transition Education Center buildings will host locker 

clean-out and collection/distribution of materials during the week of June 1. Principals will 

communicate directly with secondary-level families in the coming weeks regarding the 

schedule and plan for how this process will work. 
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